
Dear New Lower School Parents,

Welcome to Key’s Lower School! We are eager to welcome you and your family for the next academic year.
We know your child will offer so much to our community through their unique perspective and background.
While our school year recently ended, faculty and staff are already hard at work refining curriculum and
planning lessons for 2022-2023. Please click on this link to access our New-to-Key Families page of the
School website. On this site you will find important information for the start of the school year including dates
for orientation, health forms, reading lists, the Parent Portal, and more.

While summer brings welcome change to routines, we encourage you to make reading a priority. Every child
loves to listen to stories and we hope you will ask your child to read aloud to you as well. Our reading project
this summer is to create a READ poster. We hope your child will participate. The New-to-Key webpage will
provide a link to the Summer Math and Reading page with instructions as well as an updated Summer Reading
List for 2022. The list offers different topics that we are sure will entice your young reader!

Math packets for rising fourth graders have been mailed directly to you. Should you require an additional copy
please contact Lower School Administrative Assistant Jermaine Hawkins (ext. 1240).

You can expect to receive a detailed letter about new faculty, teacher summer work and further information
about the start of the school year in late July.  In the meantime, if you have any questions, please contact me at
the phone number or email address below.

Best wishes to you and your family for a wonderful summer filled with fun, adventure and relaxation. If you
have any questions, please feel free to contact me or Jermaine Hawkins in the Lower School Office.

All the best,

Kristen Addison
Lower School Division Head

https://www.keyschool.org/admission/new-to-key

